

Laboratory Technical Bulletin

Date: 11/05/18

Effective Date: 11/01/18

Title: H. Pylori Update

Explanation of change: Upon review of scope of practice, the laboratory is no longer permitted to collect H. Pylori by Breath testing per NYS Department of Education. Collection is restricted to nurses, physicians, or physician's assistants.

H. Pylori Test Options:

Collection Process	Old	New
Breath	Collected at CMC	Physician Office by: Nurse, PA, MD
Stool	Physician office provides container to patient → Patient collects/Drops off at CMC	No change

	Date	11-26/18	
Dr. Daniel Sudilovsky, Laboratory Medical Director			
Join Burne	Date	11-26-18	
Toni Burger, Laboratory Administrative Director	Date	11-26-18	_